
Holywood News Update  -  February 2024 

Eco Day Postponed 

We thought it would be a great idea to have the Eco day on the return from the 3 day holiday but it didn’t 

give the Eco Group enough time to plan and organise the event. 

We have pencilled in Friday 1st March as the new date for the event… It is hoped that parents will be 

invited to join aspects of the day which may include a village litter pick and an earth walk. 

 

The Eco Group are considering which themes from the Eco Schools to include in the day:  

More information to follow as soon as the Eco Group have made their plans. 

Football Tournament 

Check out the school blog for photos of the Holywood 

Football Tournament. Well done to the Events Group for 

planning and running a well organised event.  

Even those of us who are not into football really enjoyed 

it. 

Thank you to all the footballers for your positive attitude 

on and off the pitch - it was really impressive! 

A special thank you to Abigail’s Dad for coming along to 

referee for the event.  

Football Coach 

Pupils in school are really keen to find a new coach and get the 

school team back up and running. 

We have both girls and boys who are keen to learn and develop 

their football skills. 

We can work around your busy schedule with the new coach 

selecting the day and time for training. 

Please get in touch if you can lend a hand. 

Learning Visit—Wednesday March 13th 2024 

Instead of a term 3 visit to meet with the Head teacher, our Quality Improvement Officer Mrs Burnett will be making a learning 

visit to the school. 

Staff and pupils will be making a presentation about Learning, Teaching and Assessment before Mrs Burnett takes a walk 

around the classes to see the learning and teaching taking place that day. 

Mrs Burnett will then meet a focus group of pupils to discuss learning and teaching. She will also meet with the staff team. 

Mrs Burnett will put together feedback for the team to discuss and action for improvement. 

Movie Night  - fundraiser for local Cancer Charity  

Thursday 29th February - 6pm at Holywood  

Movie, hotdog, ice cream and juice  - you can come in your onesie with your beanbag / pillow. 

£2 donation per person to be paid on the night (all profits go to charity)  

Text the school mobile and put your name on the list. 

Please note the event will only run if we have enough interest. 

New Date! 


